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Jerry McCarthy, President

CARRIER FLASH

PLEASE READ AND POST
CORONAVIRUS UPDATE:

The Branch has been receiving numerous phone calls with Carriers that are
concerned with the Coronavirus outbreak. Both NBA Rick DiCecca and | have
asked Management to postpone all route inspections until the coronavirus
pandemic subsides, our requests were denied. Branch 34 has postponed the MDA
Bowlathon from March 22" 2020 until May 17t 2020 due to Governor Bakers
restrictions and closures due to the coronavirus spread. These Closures are to be
revisited during the week of April 6 2020 to see if they can be lifted. Our next
monthly meeting is scheduled for April 14™ 2020 and if these restrictions are still
in effect this meeting will be canceled. The Branch will be sending out another
carrier flash with any changes or updates on the coronavirus and postal policies.
There will be a carrier flash mailed with a call to a meeting or canceling meeting
on April 7" 2020.
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